
[Your Company Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Recipient Company/Organization]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: NFPA Equipment Maintenance Compliance  

I hope this message finds you well.  

This letter serves to confirm that our maintenance team has completed the 

scheduled maintenance and inspection of the fire protection equipment as 

outlined by the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) standards. 

The following equipment has been serviced: 

1. Fire Extinguishers  

2. Fire Alarm Systems  

3. Sprinkler Systems  

4. Emergency Lighting  

In compliance with NFPA guidelines, we have conducted a thorough 

examination and performed all necessary repairs and replacements. Please 

find attached the detailed maintenance reports and service records for 

your review. 

We are committed to ensuring the safety and reliability of our fire 

protection systems and will continue to adhere to NFPA standards. If you 

have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate 

to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address].  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Phone Number]  

[Your Email Address] 


